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Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: MIS Christmas Performance

The glitter and tinsel is out which can only mean one thing...Christmas is almost here! This
year the children will be performing ‘The BIG Little Nativity’ during our last week of school and
we would like to invite you to attend.

We will be holding three performances as follows:

Monday 18th December at 2pm & Tuesday 19th
December at 2pm.

The space needed for the performance means the
number of seats available for each performance will be
limited.

Due to the organisation of the play and to cover
health and safety and fire regulations, there will be no additional space for standing. Any
pushchairs or buggies will need to be left outside the hall.

To ensure every family has the chance to see their child in a performance, we will be offering a
maximum of 3 tickets per family for your chosen performance/s (tickets are required for all
attending, including babies and toddlers so we can ensure we are not over capacity).

Preference of days will be given on a first come, first allocated basis. To book your places
please complete the survey here: Book Tickets Here by Friday 1st December, identifying the
number of tickets you require, plus a request for an additional ticket should any be available.
You will be notified of how many tickets you have and for what performance by Friday 8th
December 2023.

If you have any questions please contact the school office on 01263 720401.

Regards

Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of Schools MIJS

https://forms.gle/hBYTMeoApMioYU4P7

